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The Final Program is now available on our web site! 
 
The final program is now available on our web site http://ewh.ieee.org/conf/powertech/2011/ 
under “Program”. Many have asked us to take special considerations for the presentation of 
their paper – we have tried to take your wishes into account. But you will understand that we 
end up with an “infeasible problem”, and unfortunately we could not satisfy all wishes. Please 
accept our apologies for that we will not be able to move papers or sessions at this stage. 
 
Information for presenters is available on the web site now. 
 
Poster sessions 
The poster sessions on Tuesday and Wednesday morning will last from 0900 to 1100. Posters 
can be left in place until lunch at 1230 for those presenters who want some additional time, 
but there is no requirement that you should stay after 1100. Information regarding poster size 
etc. is now also available on the web site under “Information for presenters”. 
 
Technical tours 
Now that the final program is available you should check if you have time to join one of the 
Technical tours to the Leirfossen Hydro Power Plants (on Tuesday morning) or Smøla Wind 
Park (on Wednesday).  
Registration information

 

 for the technical tours: choose “Edit your registration” under 
registration. If you have not registered for the conference yet, you can register for the 
technical tours simultaneously. 

Accompanying Persons Tour to Fosen 
So far not enough people have registered for this tour. 
Accompanying persons should take a look if they want to 
join this interesting tour to the coastal areas across the 
Trondheim Fjord. Due to the deadline for reserving the bus 
we need to cancel the tour if there are not enough 
participants, so don’t wait with registering if you are 
interested! Should the tour be cancelled all who have 
registered will get full refunding. 
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Opening Session 
 
There is a change in the plenary session on Monday: Statnett Vice President Vibeke Hodne 
will come instead of Øivind Rue, but she will talk about the same theme, “Experience with 
the operation of HVDC interconnections”. Given Statnett’s long experience with HVDC, this 
presentation will comprise lots of interesting information. 
 
We look forward to meeting you all in Trondheim! 
 

Gerard Doorman 
professor / conference chair 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


